
CHILMARK CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 

Will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, January 6, 2016 at 12:45 PM, in the 

Conference Room at Town Hall, under the Wetlands Protection Act, M.G.L.c.131, 

Section 40 and the Town’s Wetlands Protection By-law, on an application filed by Daniel 

Padien of Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc. for Squibnocket Farm, Inc.  The applicant 

would like to do the following managed retreat of the existing access road to the 

homeowner’s residences caused by natural erosion and the northward migration of the 

shoreline.  Construct a new access roadway originating at Squibnocket Road to the north 

and intersecting with Squibnocket Farm Road -- west of the current security gate.  A 

combination of a filled road will with turnouts will lead from Squibnocket Road and 

Squibnocket Farm Road and intersect with a raised causeway over the wetland resource 

areas.  The raised causeway will be modeled after the current Menemsha drive-on dock.  

The existing buried utilities running underneath the current Town parking lot will be 

removed.  The new utility lines will run under the new filled road sections and through 

conduit located within the pre-cast concrete deck of the raised causeway.  The work is 

proposed for the property located off Squibnocket Road and Squibnocket Farm Road; 

Assessors Map 35 Lots 1-30, 17.3, 17.4, 21, 22, 23.  

 

 

The application and plans are on file with the Conservation Commission, and may be 

examined during normal business hours (9-4:30) at the Town Offices.  To discuss the 

application or plans, please call Daniel Padien at 617-607-2985 or Chuck Hodgkinson, 

Conservation Agent at 508-645-2114. 

Administrator 

      1X12/24/15 

 

 

 

Please run this Legal Notice in the Thursday, December 24, 2015 edition. 

 

 

Please invoice:   SF,INC. c/o Daniel Padien 

     Vanasse Hangen Brustlin, Inc. 

99 High Street 

     Boston, MA.  02210    

 

 

 


